Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem receives the Secretary-General of the World Assembly
of Ahl Al-Bayt "PBUT"

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, received Ayatollah Sheik
Reda Ramdani, Secretary-General of the World Assembly of Ahl Al-Bayt "Peace Be Upon Them", in
his office today, Tuesday, June 8, 2021. And exchanged views on the development of the assembly
and its role in facing the current challenges at the cultural and religious levels, showing the
importance of the assembly as an intellectual tent to converge the views of the followers of
the Ahl al-Bayt, unite ranks, and open up to all parties

His Eminence called to update the discourse and taking into account the developments of events
at the cultural level, pointing to the importance of addressing young people in their language
while staying within the lines of principles and foundations, and the need for the assembly to
sponsor development and education programs for Muslim youth and to open its administration
towards all countries that followers of Ahl al-Bayt. “PBUT” live in.

His Eminence stressed the necessity of reflecting the good image of the history of the Ahl Al-
Bayt by introducing their exploits and projects and the importance of including this in the
educational curricula so that future generations can benefit from the source of Mohammad the

Prophet and the family of the house of the Prophet "May Allah Peace be Upon Them."



